
 

 

 
 

 
‘The vision of PE within St Paul’s Catholic Primary School is to inspire, challenge and motivate pupils so 

that they can thrive and express themselves in a wide range of sporting activities.’ 

 

23.05.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been chosen to represent our school in the 
Billingham Cluster Cricket Competition.  
  
This will take place on Tuesday 3rd June at Norton Cricket Club. Children will travel to the event 
by coach at 9.00am and will return for the end of the school day.  
  
Children will need a packed lunch and drinks for the day. Children can come to school in their 
PE kit (please ensure they have their red shorts) and trainers. Please can you ensure that your 
child is equipped for the changeable British weather as we will be outside all day. Therefore, 
I recommend sun cream, hat and a jacket.  
  
I regret to inform you that no spectators are allowed.    
   
We pride ourselves not only on the performance of our teams but on their behaviour. 
Therefore, I regret to inform you that any child not following our school code of conduct will 
not be able to attend.  

  
  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Sharon Tattersdill 

PE and School Sport leader. 

 
 

 

 


